
 
Parish AGM 

Sunday 18th September  
 

 Next Sunday after Mass is our      
Parish's Annual General Meeting. 
 A purpose of an AGM is to review 
what has happened in the past year 
and to help plan for the upcoming 
year. 
 Large numbers of parishioners of 
faith and goodwill have contributed to 
the life of our Parish community over 
many years.  In order to build on      
previous dedication and generous     
efforts, we want to plan and need your 
help to contribute and give us           
suggestions that will help with our    
continued growth as an effective and 
functioning Parish into the future. 
 Pastoral Planning is an important 
element of our looking forward. To 
help the PPC plan, your contribution 
and sharing of experience is essential. 
  On this page, you will see the    
outline of two leaves. For our Pastoral 
Planning, I would like you to pray and 
think about one aspect of our Parish 
you appreciate (a positive aspect of 
our Parish that you would like to see 
be continued, i.e Morning tea after 
mass). On the second leaf after prayer 
and reflection, I would like you to 
write down one thing you think needs 
to be changed, modified or further 
developed in our Parish (an aspect 
that needs to be changed or modified 
and, if possible, if you have a solution 
or modification to suggest, i.e people 
parking close to the flower boxes which 
make seeing the children or people 
walking out from behind the car     
dangerous - a suggestion put up no 
parking signs, for example). 
 These leaves will be used during 
the AGM and the information         
gathered will help with the Pastoral 
Planning of the Parish.  Thank you. 

Michelle 


